

Greetings Bear Cub Families!

Week of June 1st - June 5th

Hello! This week in the toddler classroom we worked with our outdoor environment. We took care to water our garden and talked about the plants that we have growing in the garden: tomatoes, squash and potatoes. We practiced filling up our watering cans and holding the hose over our plants. We had time to use our outdoor instruments and look at rocks with a magnifying glass.

Next we practiced our folding skills by making paper airplanes and flying them on our recess. This



Next we folded paper airplanes and flew them around the classroom. We developed our concentration and practiced listening to the steps in order for us to fold the airplane correctly. We decorated our new airplanes with stickers.